
 Tiger’s newsletter   

18th September 2020 

 

 

We have had another great week in Tigers.  Thank you for your support in 

providing your child with PE kit and wellies.  

Please ensure you check your child’s book bag daily as your child may have 

extra sounds and/or words to add to their keyring.  Next week your child will 

be bringing home their reading book and reading record.  

Some children will bring picture books, please share these with your children 

and talk about what is happening in the pictures.  

Some children will have books with words, which they can segment and blend. 

Please allow your child to read their book at least three times to build up their 

confidence and develop their word recognition.   

Please write in their reading record when they have read with you. When your 

child is ready for a new book, hand the reading book and the reading record to 

a member of staff on entry to school, as staff are not able to check book bags 

at this time. 

 

Don’t forget if you have a question or query you can 

o drop an e-mail to our tiger class e-mail address - 

leebriggtigers@watertonacademytrust.org  

o or speak to a member of the Reception team at the end of the 

school day. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

From Mrs Tutt, Mrs Taylor, Mrs Guppy, Mrs Greaves, Miss Taylor, Mrs 

Greenwood and Mrs Goulding 

(The reception team) 
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